
  PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

March 6, 2017 

 

Notice of Temporary Downtown Road Closures 

for Rogers Hometown Hockey Event 
 

Lloydminster, AB/SK – In support of the Rogers Hometown Hockey Festival, 50 

Street between 49 Avenue and 51 Avenue, as well as 50 Avenue between 49 Street 

and 51 Street will be closed from 7 a.m. on Thursday, March 9 to 5 a.m. on 

Monday, March 13, 2017. 

Businesses in the area are open to the public during regular hours of operation. 

Motorists are encouraged to take alternate routes and allow extra time for travel. 

The City of Lloydminster thanks motorists for their cooperation and patience.  

For more information regarding Rogers Hometown Hockey, please visit: 

http://www.hometownhockey.com/  
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Media Contacts: 

 

Taylor (TJ) O’Donnell 

Coordinator, Communications & Marketing 

P: 780-875-6184 Ext.2710 

E: todonnell@lloydminster.ca 

 

Leo Paré 

General Manager, Communications & Marketing 

P: 780-875-6184 Ext.2711 

E: lpare@lloydminster.ca 

http://www.hometownhockey.com/

